
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JULY 2022

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 4TH JULY 

Tickets will go on sale for our self-care and mindfulness hamper
 tickets will cost £2 per strip

FRIDAY 8th JULY – FEEL GOOD FRIDAY FEST!
Come ready for a day of relaxation and mindfulness and self-care activities!

SATURDAY 23RD JULY – SUMMER FAYRE – 10:30am – 1:00pm
Come and join us for a day of fun at our summer fayre! There will be lots of 

different games, treats and stalls!

A ROYAL TIME! 
The Farmers loved exploring their book of the week ‘Elmer’ 
the children enjoyed colour matching with Elmer, making 
their own elephant shapes and ‘E’ biscuits and mixing their 
own food colouring. On rainbow day the children came into 
nursery wearing lots of bright colours and enjoyed 
investigating our ‘Elmer in the jungle mud kitchen’. The 
children also sent in lots of pictures from home of them 
creating their very own Elmers! 
The little lambs loved our Jubilee garden party and 
celebrations! They enjoyed baking scones, creating their own 
decorations and dancing to the royal orchestra – practising 
their royal curtesys and waves before a lovely afternoon tea 
in the garden with everyone! The little lambs have enjoyed 
exploring and helping the ladies to create their new outdoor 
area! (we can’t wait to show you when it is finished!)
Thank-you to all who attended our Fathers day superhero 
afternoon tea – it was a lovely afternoon and we hope that 
you enjoyed it!

In July we will be focusing on ‘Our Bodies’ linking to 
mindfulness and self-care skills for children and how we can 
help to promote these, supporting children’s mental health 
and well-being 


